
 

     November, 2013 Newsletter       

      October was a busy month. Our Fall Festival was a great success! We 
really appreciate all the parent goodies and donations that helped make  it a 
festive event. Everyone seemed to enjoy themselves and it was nice to see all 
our families together. Parents please be cautious of our other families and the 
children,  adhere to our “ONE WAY” sign. There was an accident last month 
because of not coming in the correct way. Safety first! Please no need to be in 
a rush, enjoy your morning with your little one prior to dropping off. 

This month we will be having a canned food drive for the needy, November 
11-15. A pizza party will be given to the class with the most canned food 
donations. Donation boxes will be located in each classroom. Parents we have 
declared our school cell phone free. Please finish your conversation on our 
porch prior to entering the building. 

      Thank you,  

 Parents you can also read this newsletter online at                                  
www.wellingtonacademyschools.com     Enjoy!   

                            Thank you,  

        Any questions please come see Mrs. Millie or Ms. Shannon 

          Administrator’s News… 

                 

                

          

        “November Curriculum” 
This month’s theme is… 

Families 

Our Letters for November are… 

“Mm, Nn, Oo, Pp” 

Our Numbers and Shapes for November are…    
“9, 10” 

“Triangle & Heart” 

  The Colors of the month are… 

“Brown & Purple” 
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Wellington Academy 
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Open Weekdays 
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E-mail: 

     wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net 

Website: 

  www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 

  

 

                                                         

    “November, 2013” 
 
Can Food Drive…Nov 11-
15, 2013 
“Non Parishable 
Donations” 
 
No VPK…Nov.11, 2013 
 
No VPK…Nov 27, 2013 
 
Wellington Closed… 
Nov.28-29, 2013 
“ Observing Thanksgiving” 

 

                           
 

Happy Birthday! 
To the following students & staff in November’ 2013… 

        Anna Callihan… 11/9                      
Kenzie Buchanan… 11/11 

Aiden Mirabal… 11/12 
Maya Gharia… 11/15 
Hailey Cox… 11/28 

Staff… 
Mrs.Julie… 11/3   Ms. Yumiko…11/4 
Mrs. Sonya…11/10   Ms. Russ…11/14 

Ms. Shannon…11/19 
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        Infant News 

 

                

                 
Congratulations to Chandler, he has moved to the 

Toddlers. Have fun we will miss you.  
   Welcome Grey and Ella we are pleased to have you grow 
with us. Alexis is walking holding on to the shelves. Erik is 
sitting on his own. Brayden enjoys bouncing away in the 
jumper-roo. Annabelle likes to make music with the 
instruments. Juan is on his way to walking rearranging the 
furniture. Kellan is taking a couple steps also Happy 
Birthday Big Boy!  Congratulations to Ms. Shannon for her 
promotion, but we will miss her. 

 
       
                 Thank you, 
           Ms. Brandi, Mrs. Lorena, & Ms. Yumiko 

      
Development 1’s News 

  

                 

           Development 2’s News 

Page 2 of 4   School Newsletter 

 
 
 
       We would like to welcome Paige, Chandler and 
Ms. Alyssa to our room. We are having fun. On a sad 
note we will miss Ms. Sandra but wish her the best of 
luck! 
 This month we will be learning about 
Families and Thanksgiving Celebration. Parents 
please continue to check cubbies for dailies and other 
paperwork. We would like to remind you we have a 
lending library in our room. Please feel free to check 
out books and have family story time.          

  
 Thank you,  

      Ms. Alyssa. Ms. Caitlin & Ms. Patty 
                                                                          

                  

                      

                  

 

    

                 

         Classroom News 

   
Development 3A’s News  

              

         
        We would like to welcome our two new friends Hailey & Daphne. We are 
very excited to have them with us. This month we will be talking about our 
families and what are thankful for.   

The letters of the month -M, N, O, P. Colors - Brown & Purple. Numbers 
9-10. Shapes-Triangle & Heart. Can’t wait to learn and see all the beautiful 
artwork this month. Please bring in family pictures to share with friends. 
     Just a reminder “Please No Food or Drinks” in the classroom. We are also 
asking that all children’s belongings are able to fit into their cubbie. Please refrain 
from storing belongings on top of cubbies as a safety hazard.  
  
                                       Thank you,  
                                     Mrs. Karen & Miss Tiffany 

             We  are having a greeat time jumping into Fall. We’ve enjoyed all the 
cool festive art activities. From pumpkins to flowers, we covered it all. Our Fall 
Festival was a great success and lots of fun. We send a special thanks to all our 
parents who helped with yummy treats & decorations. We greatly appreciate it. 
 As our weather  changes and brings temperature change, keep in mind to 
bring an extra set of weather appropiate clothes in your  child’s cubbie. 
Remember to take all sheets and blankets home for washing on Friday and return 
on Monday. Continue the great work with Book Club, weekend reading is a good 
bonding time. Please continue to read our door for upcoming events and friendly 
reminders.  Happy Holidays.      
 

          Thank you, 
 

                                Mrs. Cherie & Mrs. Janell 
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Developmental 3B’s News 

 

 Give Thanks, is our motto for the month. First we would like to 
tell everyone thank you for all the wonderful contributions for our Fall 
Festival. The cake walk was a big hit. For November we will be 
learning about familes and all the many different family Thanksgiving 
Celebrations. We will also be having our canned food drive this month 
to help the community over this holiday season. The class that collects 
the most non-perishable food items will win a Pizza Party. So 
remember the more the merrier. We would like to welcome to VPK 
our new friend’s Dylan and Mrs. Julie, we all are so happy to have you 
with us. Once again Thank you “Wellington Families” for sharing 
your special little one’s with us and have a Happy November. 
                                       
                                        Thank you, 
    
                                  Ms. Devi & Mrs. Sonya  

                                      

                   VPK News  

                        
                             

                   

  

 

 

 

 

    
 Our theme for this month is about families. To intrudce 
this theme to the class, we will be making a family class tree. 
Also each classmate will be bringing home a family tree chart for 
you and your family to fill out and return to class. Please check 
your childs file and remember to read the door for more 
information on upcoming events. 
  
                                                                          
                                                               Thank you, 
                                                                         Ms. Russ 

                                                              

Questions/Comments/ Suggestions, please contact our e-mail: wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net 
 


